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PROVINCE OF QUEBEC
Ville de Rosemeére

A specialmeetingof the Council of Commissioners of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board was held
in the bardroonof the Administration Centre, 235 Montée Lesage, Rosemeére, Québec, on
Wednesdayune 52024, and via videoconference3f, &8 which were:

PresentRussell Copeman,









	Ville de Rosemère
	TIME: 18:31
	2.0 Approval of the Agenda
	The Chairperson congratulated Ms. Mell on her appointment as Assistant Director General and welcomed her to the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board family. Ms. Mell has worked in education all over the world and is currently the Director General of Educa...
	He went on to note that this year, there has been a significant turnover at the senior management level and thanked all the employees for their support and dedication to the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board.
	Ms. Mell thanked the Council for the opportunity noting that while she is sad to leave her current position is she very happy and privileged to join the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board. She noted that she is very familiar with the school board territ...
	She continued noting that the values, success rate and the goals of the strategic plan of the school board align with her own values and that advocacy with minorities has long been a part of her career.
	The Director General welcomed Ms. Mell to the school board and highlighted her bilingualism, education background, wealth of experience in education in Canada and internationally, administrative experience and a sensitivity to a minority education net...
	He went on to express the school board’s appreciation to Roma Medwid, who has been the Interim Assistant Director General since March 2024, for bringing her dedication, vast knowledge and expertise in education, and for making his transition to Direct...
	NEXT MEETING → REGULAR → June 26, 2024

